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November 3, 2009 
 
Mr. Roger Mahal, 
Chairman and CEO 
Ms. Laudie Hanaou 
Director – Sales and Marketing 
SITA World Tours 
Encino CA 
 
  
 
Dear Mr. Mahal and Ms.Hanaou, 
 
  
On behalf of the USA Taekwondo (USAT), thank you for your support and 
donation of a Full Day tour of the Pyramids, Sphinx and the Egyptian Museum 
 for the (Taekwondo) Team USA  during their upcoming trip to Cairo for the 4th 
WTF World Championships starting Nov 30th. 
 
Your kind donation and support will allow Team USA to truly experience the 
ancient and rich culture of Egypt and make it a most memorable experience for 
every member of our team. 
 
  
With best regards 
 
  

 
  
 
 
 
David M. Askinas, CEO / Secretary General 
USA Taekwondo 


